
Subject: Re: As if we don't have enough going on....
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/20/2013 08:22 PM
To: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>

got it.

On Wed, Mar 20, 2013 at 10:54 AM, Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
wrote:

Great. Consider it confirmed.

On Tue, Mar 19, 2013 at 6:25 PM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

I'll be there if it happens.

Lance Oishi just contacted me and wants to meet w us on Weds at 2pm to
give us an update on the East side of Sepulveda project. This is the only he
said Street Services can meet before our groundbreaking on Thursday, the
day after.

Can any of you attend on Weds at 2pm? I know he wants to go over the
design plans w John most importantly

--
Nate Kaplan
Field Deputy
Office of Councilmember Bill Rosendahl
City of Los Angeles, 11th District
7166 W. Manchester Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90045
Phone: 310-568-8772
Fax: 310-410-3946
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Nate Kaplan
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